KAKATIYA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY & SCIENCE, WARANGAL-15 OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL



No. 834/OP/KITS/2022

Date: 05/01/2022

CIRCULAR

SUB: A STRICT NO TO FRESHERS' PARTY - IT COMES UNDER THE PURVIEW OF RAGGING - Reg.

It has come to the notice of the administration that some senior students are forcing first year students for FRESHERS' PARTY

Dear first year students!

You are hereby informed that "FRESHERS' PARTY" COMES UNDER THE PURVIEW OF RAGGING.

Organizing / Attending FRESHERS' PARTY is banned.

You should abstain from participating in any kind of Freshers' Party anywhere inside or outside the campus.

In this connection, all first year students are advised that they should

- not contribute any amount for Freshers' Party, which is against rules of the Institute.
- move in groups within the campus
- not respond to the calls from seniors

If the freshers face any problem/ inconvenience with the senior students, they can bring it to the notice of any of the teachers. They can also bring to the notice of any of the following persons for necessary immediate help, guidance and action.

Your identity will be kept confidential and anonymous

1.	Dean, Student Affairs		9849210464
2.	Associate Dean, Student Affairs		9440788094
3.	Faculty I/c. Discipline committee		9908926407
4.	Chief Warden, Hostels		9440599888
5.	Warden, Boys Hostel	•••	8801887362
6.	Warden, Girls Hostel		9866218295

Hence, the freshers have nothing to fear as the institution cares for them.

Wishing you all the best

PRINCIPAL

To

All first year B.Tech. students through HoDs concerned

Copy to: 1. The Secretary & Correspondent

Copy to the following for information and necessary action

- 1. Dean, Student Affairs
- 2. Faculty I/c. Disciplinary Club, SAC
- 3. HoDs, M&H and PS
- 4. Chief Warden, Hostels
- 5. WebTeam To post in Student Notice Board
- 6. AO